
Please approve HB4075.  Such a practice is 
abhorrent, cruel unnecessary  ineffective as a 
way to reach its stated goals.  I don't think I 
need to rave on about this.  I also don't know 
how to use this technology to sent along 
photos of such events.  Just know:  please kill 
HB4075.  

 

-- Jill Riebesehl 

 


